
Victorian Gables HOA 
October 9, 2024 

Eckhoff’s #2 

Trees 

	 10 new trees were planted the last week of July. 

	 Trees trimmed. 

Xeriscape 

	 Xeriscape is thriving.  

Landscape 

Irrigation will be shut down the week of 10/14/2024. 

We have had several sprinkler problems due to tree roots kinking the lines, Evergreen 
has taken care of it. 

Swales, downspouts, window wells, etc. 

	 #8 had some water mitigation done, paid by owner. 

	 Steve Hansen has been filling in dirt where it has sunk around the new window wells. 

	 Bid for water mitigation between #38 & 39. 

Yard Waste 

Yard waste will be picked up Fridays thru November. If you have yard waste, but no 
“official”  container contact Kammi Eckhoff (#2) and we’ll get you in contact with 
someone that does (#2, #20,??) 

Thanks 

To all who have helped out with the xeriscape this year, Glenns, Noels, and? 

To Steve Hansen for tree duty while we were out of town. 

	


